
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELESE 

Tuesday, October 1, 2019 

 

Fairfield County Board of Commissioners Seeking Applicants for Board Membership for 

the Fairfield County Law Library.  

 

Lancaster, Ohio - The Fairfield County Board of County Commissioners is accepting resumes and 

applications for a board member position on the Fairfield County Law Library.  There is a potential vacancy 

as of January 1, 2020. 

 

The Fairfield County Law Library provides legal research, reference, and library services to the county and to 

the municipal corporations, townships, and courts within the county, and manages the coordination, 

acquisition, and utilization of legal resources.   

 

Law Library member positions are volunteer positions, and the County Commissioners are seeking dedicated, 

qualified applicants to begin serving January 1, 2020, for a term expiring December 31, 2024. 

 

Board meetings are held quarterly. Regular attendance and a commitment to furthering critical projects are 

required. 

 

All interested parties are encouraged to apply, and each application will be thoughtfully considered. 

 

The link to the application can be found here: https://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/COMMISH/pdf/Board-Member-

Application.pdf  

 

Please submit resumes and a completed application to Rachel Elsea electronically at 

rachel.elsea@fairfieldcountyohio.gov on or before 4:00 p.m. on November 15, 2019. 
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